
UNIVERSITY OF OREGON  
Campus Plan Amendment 

North of Franklin Boulevard 
  

  
 

  
WELCOME 

  
The Office of Campus Planning is holding an open house to share information and receive feedback to 
incorporate university land north of Franklin Boulevard into the Campus Plan.  The purpose of the amendment 
is to guide future campus development and connect people to the Willamette River, consistent with the new 
conditional use permit which was part of a multi-step planning process for the university’s land north of 
Franklin Boulevard.  The Campus Plan guides all campus development by establishing the principles and 
patterns to ensure that physical changes to campus will lead the University of Oregon towards a unified and 
successful campus design that supports its mission of teaching, discovery and service.   
 
 

 

  
OPEN HOUSE 

 
Date/Time:  March 9, 2020 from 11 to 1 

Location:  Erb Memorial Union Lobby, University of Oregon 
  

The Office of Campus Planning is holding an open house to share information and receive feedback regarding 
the proposed Campus Plan amendment.  Making a Campus Plan amendment is a UO Campus Planning 
Committee (CPC) process.  This amendment, to incorporate the north campus area, was introduced to the CPC 
at its February 18. 2020 meeting.  This open house is anticipated to be the first of several engagement 
opportunities for the campus community and will focus on an overview of the amendment process, history 
and background of this part of campus, and preliminary work to refine opportunities identified in past studies 
related to campus open space.   The amendment process culminates with a CPC public hearing and the 
committee taking action by making a recommendation to the university president.  

https://cpfm.uoregon.edu/campus-plan-amendment


 
Map of existing open-space framework (in green).  

Red outline highlights area of campus that is the focus of the amendment.  

  
 

  
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 
• Project web page - https://cpfm.uoregon.edu/campus-plan-amendment 
• North Campus CUP project web page - https://cpfm.uoregon.edu/north-campus-conditional-use-permit-cup 

 
 
If you have any questions or comments, always feel free to contact: 
  
Aaron Olsen 
Landscape Planning Associate 
UO Campus Planning Office 
aaolsen@uoregon.edu  
(541) 346-5564 
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